
 

MEMO
TO: Weber School District Board Members:
 President Jon Ritchie, Vice President Dean Oborn,
 Members: Douglas Hurst, Paul Widdison, Janis

Christensen, Bruce Jardine, Jan Burrell    
Superintendent Jeff Stephens

 
FROM: Jennifer Warren

Special Education Supervisor

DATE: May 30, 2021

SUBJECT: Proposed amendment to Special Education Transportation Policy 2360 
(1st Reading)

We are requesting an amendment to Special Education Transportation Policy 2360. The 
current policy has been in place for two years. The proposed amendment is to clarify for 
schools, parents and transportation eligibility considerations for students to receive 
transportation services as a related service as determined by the student’s IEP team.  

*Please refer to Policy 2360 document for proposed language.

  


